
 

 

 
 
 

June 4, 2020 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar & Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re:  Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use 

Pricing  

Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Energy Association (OEA) to indicate the OEA’s intent to 

participate in the Ontario Energy Board’s consultation to introduce customer choice for consumers on 

the Regulated Price Plan who pay time-of-use (TOU) prices. 

 

The OEA will not be seeking cost awards. 

 
Contact Information  
 
The OEA requests that correspondence and other materials on this matter be sent to the 
following:  
 
Vince Brescia      Roy Hrab  
President & CEO, OEA     Director of Policy, OEA  
E-mail: vince@energyontario.ca   E-mail: roy@energyontario.ca  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Vince Brescia 
President & CEO  
Ontario Energy Association 
 
cc. Roy Hrab, Director of Policy, OEA 
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